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8:00 p.m. 
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10:00 a.m. 

7:30 p.m. 
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1 : 00 p. m. 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20 
10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

VOL. VI, NO. 7 

B.Y.W. Meeting. Bethea Room 

Chapel: Reverend Charles Harris, First Baptist 
Church, Durham, N.C. 

Special class for student wives. Mackie Hall 
Conference Room. 
Mars Hill College Alumni Fellowship. Bethea Room. 
See details in notice. 

Chapel: Dr. Robert Melvin. Chaplain, Mars Hill 
College. 
Women's Exercise Class. Gym. 

Chapel: Dr. Cecil Ray. Executive Secretary, 
N.C. Baptist Convention. 
Theological Students Fellowship. Mackie Hall 
Conference Room. See notice. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 
Lottie Moon group meeting in the cafeteria. 
Come and join in a time of fellowship and fun 
with the "moonies." 
Florida students meeting. Cafeteria, small 
dining room. 

WOMEN IN This subject has been important to many women 
MINISTRY: and men on our campus for a long time. Some of 
us are still struggling with the basic issue, and our interest is developing. 
If you would like to join into a group exploration of the concept of -and 
options for- women in ministry, then come to Suzanne Davis' office (1st 
floor, Appleby), Friday, October 20, at 10:00 a.m. 

MARS HILL All Mars Hill College Alumni (Students and Faculty) 
TIUMNr:- plus their spouses are invited to a Mars Hill 
Fellowship on Tuesday, October 17, at 8:00 p.m. in the Bethea Room. Dr. 
Bob Melvin, college chaplain, will be present to share recent campus 
happenings and to dialogue with the group. Light refreshments will be 
served. 

THEOLOGICAL STUDENTS 
FELLOWSHIP: 
have guest speakers or 
"special revelation." 
Mackie Hall. 

The TSF discussions will be centered around Gordon 
R. Lewis' book, Decide For Yourself,except when we 

other special activities.~his week's topic is on, 
See you on Thursday at 1:00 p.m.-Conference Room, 

OVER 



FOR YOUR 316 Southeastern Seminary students received aid 
INFORMATION: from the Keesee Foundation totaling $119,556.00. 
Recipients of those grants are encouraged to write the Keesee Foundation 
at Box 3748, Martinsville, Va. 24112 expressing their appreciation. 

CHANGING ROLES A Conference on the Changing Roles of Women, co-
OF WOMEN: sponsored by the North Carolina Women's Missionary 
Union and the Baptist State Convention Christian Life and Public Affairs 
Council, will be held November 11-12. First Baptist Church, Raleigh, 
will host the event. This will provide an opportunity for women to 
examine various ways their roles have changed in the marketplace, home, 
church, volunteer groups and the effects these changes have had on 
personal identity and Christian commitment. Contact the Christian 
Life Council, Baptist State Convention, Box 26508, Raleigh, N.C. 27611. 

NEW SEMINARIANS A class especially for new semi~arians (single 
SUPPORT GROUP: and married) is held every Sunday night at 7:00 
p.m. on the second floor of the Wake Forest Baptist Church educational 
building. The group will be using Keith Miller's book, "The Edge of 
Adventure." This is for new seminarians (and spouses), but all are 
encouraged to come,, and participate. 

SEMINARIAN WIVES Inspired and assisted by Mrs. Esther J. Adams, the 
BOOKSHELF: Library has established a small collection of 
books especially for the wives of seminarians. These books are on the 
"Esther Adams Shelf for Seminarian Wives," located in the lobby area of 
the first floor. Men, please tell your wives. 

VOLUNTEERS The N.C. Department of Correction is seeking con-
NEEDED: cerned individuals to serve as probation/parole 
volunteers to minister to families and individuals who have had difficulty 
with the law. Problems related to broken homes, alcoholism and re-
orientation to society are just a few of the needs in this area. If 
interested, call 733-2549 for more information. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs 
office by 12:00 noon Wednesday. 
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